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2016 Nevada Medicaid Provider Survey 

All Nevada Medicaid providers are invited to complete the 2016 Nevada Medicaid Provider Survey.  The survey 

has been developed to gain your feedback, which will assist the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy 

(DHCFP) and Hewlett Packard Enterprise in improving your overall experience as an enrolled Nevada Medicaid 

provider and to better serve you in the future. 

Please take a few moments to complete the survey available at the following link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FGCS35K 

The survey is open from January 25, 2016, to February 29, 2016. 
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